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Meeting Minutes
November 7, 2018
Call to order 
Mrs. Danielle Arnold called the Go Team meeting to order on November 7, 2018 at 3:36 pm in the Media Center at Cascade Elementary. Dr. Arnold asked Kimberly David, Secretary  to conduct a roll call and determine if a quorum was present at the meeting (5/6 voting members present). 
Roll call
Kimberly David conducted a roll call. The following persons were present:  Ann Thomas-Davis (member), Evelyn Hooks (member), Dr. Danielle Arnold (member), Betty Cowan (member), and Tiffany Momon (Principal, non-voting member). There were 5 voting members and 1 non-voting member. There were at least 5 voting members present therefore there was a quorum. 
Action Items
Dr. Danielle Arnold shared the agenda for meeting. Mrs. Betty Cowan moved to approve the minutes and Ann Thomas-Davis 2nd the motion. The agenda was reviewed and approved by all 5 voting members. 
Action Items
Approval of Agenda- Dr. Danielle Arnold shared the agenda for meeting. Mrs. Betty Cowan moved to approve the minutes and Ann Thomas-Davis second the motion. The agenda was reviewed and approved by all 5 voting members
b.) Approval of Previous Minutes: This is the third meeting of the 2018-2019 school year. Kimberly David reviewed the minutes from the last meeting held in October 2018. Ann Thomas-Davis moved to approve the minutes and Mrs. Cowan second the motion.

Discussion Items
a. Cascade’ GoTeam Focus- Dr. Arnold will talk to Mr. Hairston to get a sponsorship letter.  The GoTeam will discuss the sponsors who will receive the invitation to partner with Cascade ES. Ms. Hooks suggested sending the letter to Cascade United Methodist Church. Other suggestions were Kroger and Publix.
b. Dr. Arnold shared the family engagement component that Cascade will recognize this year.
c. Principal Momon requested that the GoTeam review the GoTeam video by the next meeting. Dr. Arnold will send the video link to all GoTeam members. 
Principal’s Report- Principal Momon stated that the admin team is in the process of selecting a Math/Science Instructional. A parent liaison should be on board by our next meeting.
Principal Momon also shared the CCRPI score with the GoTeam, which is 57.4. She also provided the team with an overview of the breakdown of the CCRPI.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Announcements- A Survey has been emailed to parents and students. It was due October 19, 2018. 
Next, meeting January 23, 2019 @ 3:30
Public Comment None
Adjournment
Ann Thomas-Davis made a motion to adjourn the Go Team meeting and Evelyn Hooks seconded the motion. There was a vote of 5 yes and 0 oppositions to adjourn the meeting. The November Go Team meeting at Cascade Elementary was adjourned at 4:10 pm.
Minutes submitted by:  Kimberly David, Go Team Secretary
Minutes approved by:  Tiffany Momon, Principal
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